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each case. Amount depends on
funding the Stroll receives.
Coordinators answer to the
Board.

Stroll Coordinator: Deadline
for applications is May 15.

Responsibilities: Find suitable
venues for Stroll. Make up
roster of poets. Liaise with the
publicity committee regarding
ticket sales, publicity and
poster printing, and release to
the media and public at large.
Liaise with the Board re: Stroll
Brunch and Invited Poet
Special.

Anthology Editor: Deadline
for applications is July 15.

Responsibilities: Must be
familiar with computers,
specifi cally PageMaker.
Receive and collate Strollers'
submissions. Enter submissions
on computer; format
anthology. Liaise with the
graphic artist re: cover art.
Liaise with anthology printer.
Liaise with publicity
committee regarding anthology
launch.

tradition. That was the
Board' s recommendation to
the AGM and was ratified by
the AGM. This was a very
fortunate decision since the
AIDS Walk committee has
moved its event to the last
Sunday in September. We
encourage you to partake in
both of these activities.

Jobs, fobs, Jobs
The Stroll is now receiving
applications for two
coordinating positions. If you
are interested in either of
these, please send a letter
stating why you think you
would be a good candidate
for the position in question.
Also include a brief resume.
Mail to:

Stroll of Poets Society
Box 35082

Oliver Post Office
Edmonton, Alberta

TsK 2R6

Please indicate on the
envelope the title of the
position applied for. An
honorarium will be paid in

* or words to that effect!
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A
hearty thank you to
the 40 people who
turned out for the
Stroll's Annual
General Meeting
March 30. We are

also grateful to the First
Baptist Church who lent us
their meeting room and to
Katherine McKes who
coordinated the
refreshments.

Interest is strong and new
Board members are already
busy at work on the Stroll of
Poets Society's 1996197
activities. I have finalized
details regarding the Di
Brandt workshop and
registrants have been
notified.

Stroll Dau Sa
The Stroll this year will be
held October 6, so please
take note. Thus, we are
returning to our customary
first Sunday in October
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TABLE ]v{EMBERS:
Jocel5me Yerret, President 432-0991, 439-571 6 (fax)
Doug Elves, Treasurer 42GI751
Sandra Mooney-Ellerbeck, Recording
Secretary 459-4669
Ivan Sundal, Membership Secretary
488-9647

MEMBERS AT LARGE:
William Nichols, Web Page Editor
483-2032 e-mail : wnichols@ccinet.ab.ca
Lyle Weis, Children's Web Page

Coordinator 436-8092
Michael Glasel, Publicity Committee Chair
433-8538, 423-2285 (work)
Sandy Sprinkle, Publicity 875-5307

(Lloydminster)
Don Butler, Publicity 923-3324
Geraldine Matus 439-6782
Andrew Thompson, Archives 429-5616
Ruth Donovan 454-0759
Tracy Murray, Publicity 478-7997

VE RY ACTT VE V O L {-TNT E E RS :
Katherine McKee, Newsletter Editor
456-3290
Susan Walsh, Volunteer Coordinator 939-6734
Sandra Mooney-Ellerbeck, Writing Circle Coordinator, 459-4669

\tlritors' Lft cle Schadule:

May 7 &23
June 4 &.20
Iuly 2 &25

August 6 &,22
September 3 &,19

Madame Bull's Tavern

launches its second issue

June 7, 1996

7:30 p.n.

Blaak Dog Freehousa

10425 S?Avsnue

Roof-top prtio

Readers

Jannie Edwards

William llichols

lvan Sundal & othsrs

CallJocko 439-6816 for info

0eneral call for submissions

MBT lssue 3. Contacl Joeko for

guidelines.

Idylwylde Library Branch


